
 
 

 
 
 

   

Memo 

 

 

 
In addition to the initial precautionary measures sent to you in a memo dated March 6th, the 
Department of Education and Early Childhood Development will require all children, students, 
staff, volunteers and family members who have returned from international travel after March 
8th, to avoid any public school, early learning facility or school District offices for fourteen (14) 
days from the date of their return to New Brunswick. 
 
Further, all international school related travel is cancelled for the remainder of the school year. 
 
EECD will continue to monitor the ongoing situation and will keep all stakeholders informed. 
 

 
 
Dominic Cardy 
Minister 
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